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WEPAY_MAQ1_15th. 
At the invitation of the Royal Historical Society and the Loch .Ard 

Centenary Commemoration Committee, the Society will attend the Loch Ard 
Oration - 'Settlers Under Sail'- by Prof. 3.3. Auchmuty, in the Great Hall, 
National Gallery, St.Kilda Rd. Melbourne. This is a commemoration, of the era 
of immigration to Victoria by sail. 

Members should assemble outside the main entrance to the Gallery 
before 7.50 pm and an entry will be made as a body. Latecomers may have to 
pay the Gallery entrance fee to gain admittance. 

Hope to see you on this historic occasion. 

JJh TRQAMW_4YS HISTORICAL MUSEUM. 
Members and friends are invited to visit the Tramways Historical 

Museum at Bylands near Ki].more on Sunday, April l6h. 
Transport Is by private car arriving in time for lunch (not pro-

vided.) Barbecue facilities and hot water on site. Transport arranged 
for those without cars Conducted tour by a member of the T.H.S. 

Follow the Hume Hwy to the Kthnore turn-off. (Northern Hwy.) 
Proceed through Wallan and up Pretty Sally. Turnoff (marked) on the right 
at Bylands. Pr.bably about one hour's drive from Caulfield. 

W 
We welcome the following new members to the Society. 

Dr. jIax. Sherlock. 
Miss G. Rove. 
Mr. & Mrs P. He,sler. 

'eturn to Rosstown' - Des Jowett and Ian Weickhardt. 
The story of Ross and Roestown. 

The First Fifty Years' - Julie Beams. 
Caulfield South Primary School 4315. 

MENTS. 
We thank Mr. Tom Webb, of Langdon Rd* for the gift of Sands & 

McDougall Directory, 1923 and Mr. G. Nee, for Notes of the History of the 
Caulfield Film Society, 

Your Committee considers that the Society's participation In 
Caulfield Community Day was vell worth the effort • We particularly thank 
Mr. E. Marcuse for his assistance and his contributions to the display. 

Many people learnt of our ed.stence and showed interest In our 
disp1ay,  

The Mayor of Caulfield, on behalf of the Council, has thanked us 
for participating and for assisting on the Advisory Committee. 

Our November meeting on the subject of Caulfield Churches has 
enlarged the Society's files. We thank Trevor Hart, Peter Murray and Ralph 
Sims for their contributions. /3150, all members who attended and those who 
sent written contributions. There is still much to be done to have a reason-
able coverage of this subject and further contributions from melLbers of 
Information or material on any church in Caulfield will be welcomed. 

DF04jJ 
In these days of big combines there are now no old time local 

bakeries In existence. We are seeking information on any bakery that 
edsted,in Caulfield at any time. Can you help 2 

DON'T FORGET THE ORATION /3ND THE VTP TO THE TRAMWAYS MUSEUM 


